MINUTES OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED
CLASSMATE MEETING
OF MARCH 19, 2015
Attendees: LYONS, CORENEVSKY, HOTTENDOREF, JOY, B. FREITAS (brought lemon chicken), FARIAS,
MAULIOLA, YEE, HACKBARTH, C. HO, FERNANDEZ, AMBROSE - (appearance at meeting to
give special dissertation on R. CALIBOSO - upgrade of medal from D.S.C. to Medal of Honor)

CALL TO ORDER: the meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M.

FERNANDEZ passed out photos and a written narrative on what is happening with an effort to upgrade the
Distinguished Service Cross received by CALIBOSO, to the Medal of Honor. He stated that Hawaii House
of Representatives member Calvin Say and others were attempting to get the Legislature to pass a
Resolution which urges the members of the Hawaii Congressional Delegation to support the reconsideration
of CALIBOSO's medal from the D.S.C. to the Medal of Honor. After some interesting discussion,
FERNANDEZ asked that we (SLC '55) be aware of the proceedings and be supportive in assisting the
medal upgrading process.

FARIAS (for REGO — absent - sick) reported that we have $762.23 in our kitty/fund.

FARIAS reported that the Oahu celebrations for our 60™ reunion anniversary were “under control”.
Entertainment has been arranged by PARESA. The M.C. for the Luau will be LYONS. YEE will

show his photo montage presentation during one or more advantageous times during the Luau. The
special anniversary celebration golfing event, chaired by H. CHUN has been announced by e-mail.
An e-mail to survey all, of their interest in attending the “informal get together” at FARIAS' home

on Sunday, May 3 from 11 A.M. till ???, will be sent out on April 15 or 16.

Regarding the Las Vegas venue, FARIAS reported that the days of the celebration(s) at the Golden

Nugget Hotel would be: Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday, October 12, 13, & 14, 2015. More info on

available rates for rooms at the Golden Nugget Hotel will be sent out after our Oahu celebrations in
May. Golfing in Las Vegas is being handled by PARESA/PERALTA, and e-mails will be sent out
to all golfers in early September.

JOY is the new chairman for the regularly scheduled Golfing Event for April, 2015. An e-mail has
been sent out, which addresses the April 16 event at the Kaneohe Klipper Golf Course.

LELLING is coordinating the Class of 1955's participation in the graduation ceremonies of the
S.L.H.S. Class 0f 2015, at the Blaisdell Center on Oahu, happening on May 23, 2015. An e-mail
addressing this event has been sent out to all.

FARIAS started discussions on where we would like to have our 2015 Christmas Party. Venues such as: B.
FREITAS' home, FARIAS' home, and the Elk's Club, were mentioned. This item has been tabled until after
our Oahu venue celebrations for our 60™ Reunion Anniversary have completed.

B. FREITAS asked if the “golfers” would like to golf at Mid Pac C. C. in either June (our regular
scheduled golfing event month) or in July? An e-mail surveying all golfers, will be sent out in late
April.

The Banner for our Celebrations, was displayed, and received many positive comments.

ADJOURNMENT: the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 P.M.






